
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school. I am happy to announce that we 
have a new office manager.  Her name is Mrs. Marisol Zapata.  We also have a new 
aide in kindergarten room 1 – Ms. Evelyn Soto.  We want to welcome both Mrs. Zapata 
and Ms. Soto to the Shuey shark family.  There is no school on Monday, September 7th.  
Student meal distributions will continue on Wednesday and Friday from 7-8 am and 
from 11:45 – 1:00 pm.  If you have students at other Rosemead schools, you can pick 
up the meals for all your children at one school.  Just make sure to bring the yellow 
lunch number card.  Also, please remind your students that there is no eating during the 
live Zoom meetings.  I know that lunch is later for some students, but it is important that 
students get as much direct instruction from the teacher.  Also, please know that we will 
are not only taking attendance in the live Zoom meetings, but teachers are also 
collecting and correcting the assignments.  I hope that you are having a great weekend.  
Thank you for listening. 
 
 
 


